
 

5-Day Preschool News 
August 23, 2021 

Message from Ms. Barker 
 
Hello preschool families!  

 Welcome to our first full week of preschool! We had a great start last week. We are 
looking forward to another great week in preschool together!  
 As we ease into classroom rules and routines, we will not begin any small groups at this 
time. We hope to start small group activities next week once the children have had time to 
learn how to play in centers. We also will not begin any letter or number activities at group 
time just yet. These will also begin next week. For now, we are focusing on songs and games to 
learn each other’s names! You can help reinforce this at home by talking to your child about 
his friends/classmates at school. See if your child can name one or two new friends when he 
comes home each day! We have 22 students total in our class, so it might take some time 
for your child to learn everyone’s name and that is okay. 
 I plan to post a couple of optional activities on SeeSaw by Tuesday evening that you 
can choose to try at home. I will send out an email once activities have been assigned. 
Remember, these are optional. However, I encourage you to check them out just to get an 
idea of what SeeSaw is like.  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.    

Skills of the Week 
 
None this week, as we are still learning 
classroom rules and routines. 
 

Fancy Words 
 
None this week. 
 
 

Ways You Can Help 
 

Thank you for all of the school supplies 
you brought in and the extra items 
you’ve donated. We greatly appreciate 
them! We will keep you posted of other 
ways you can help throughout the 
school year. 

 

Thank you!   

 
 

August Birthdays 
 
8/2 Ean 
8/3 Lauren 
8/17 Lincoln 
8/23 Eliana 

Reminders 
 
9/6   No School, Labor Day 
9/20 – 9/24 Safety Week 
9/26  125th Church Celebration 
9/27  No Preschool, Records Day 
 

Teacher Contact Info: Email: amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com  
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